
 

Renovation of LG4 Fitness Center 

Partially Closure of the Integrated Zone (Outer Zone Area) 

 
The LG4 Fitness Center will undergo renovation work to install additional free weight equipment and 

remove existing worn-out fitness training equipment.  The renovation work will take place from 20 Dec to 

29 Dec 2023.  During the renovation period, the free weight training area will remain open while the 

outer zone area will be closed. 

 
Please refer to the appendix for the new floor plan of outer zone area after renovation. 

 
We will work with the contractors to minimize the inconvenience caused. Your kind understanding and 

cooperation will be highly appreciated! 

Sports Development 

Dean of Students’ Office 

13 Dec 2023 



 


